
  Minutes of the La Porte City Fire Department 

 

Merit Commission 

 

August 2, 2023 

 

  

The Merit Commission met in person at Fire Station 1. Present were commission 

members, Miles Fettinger, Dr. James Edwards, Ian Eldridge, Josh Huelat and Alison Zoll. 

Chief Andy Snyder and Assistant Chief Kelly Burke were also in attendance.  

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:31 PM. 
 

A motion to accept minutes from July was made by Dr. James Edwards and seconded by 

Ian Eldridge. 

 

Old Business – Mid-year performance ratings for all shifts are complete.  The Battalion 

Chief and Training Chief ratings will be completed soon.  

 

New Business – Chief Snyder requested the next name from the current hiring list to 

forward to the Human Resource Director for a background check. 
 

Ian Eldridge made a motion to adjourn, Alison Zoll seconded at 6:43 PM. 
 

 

Recorded by Dawn Prater 
 

 

Alison Zoll Merit Commission Secretary 


